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To All Concerned:
 
I am a member of several small, independent fraternal and nonprofit organizations that would be
overburdened by the requirements of SB 181.  I urge you to defeat it and allow these organizations
to continue their good works unfettered.
 
Sincerely,
S. Miller
Secretary, Frogpond Grange No. 111
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